Senate Bill 828

Protecting Sensitive Locations Act

Sponsored By: Senator Smith

Introduced and read first time: January 28, 2025

Assigned to: Judicial Proceedings

This is my first time submitting a written testimony to my MD General assembly. I do hope I cover all the bases. And I will keep it short.

At my Quaker Meeting (Patapsco Friends Meeting, Ellicott City, MD) we have discussed this Immigrant situation several times and are aware of the Senate Bill 828.

I am very much in favor of the "Protecting Sensitive Locations Act."

As a Quaker, shoot, as a human being, it is important that all citizens and visitors know there are places of worship, social services, schools, etc, that are safe places.

I trust that Maryland State Assembly will outline reasonable and thoughtful policies related to immigration enforcement. Keeping in mind that immigrants are people with very real needs regardless of their immigration status.

Thank you,

Deirdre Foley Citro

8379 Merryman Street, Ste 2

Ellicott City, MD 20852

Quakernana@gmail.com

717.940.8955